
To Whom it May concern,  
 

I feel it is critical that the State of Vermont provides stable, service-supported housing 
for adults with developmental disabilities. This is an extremely vulnerable population, 
that has received very little attention and services from the state. This population 
tends to NOT have a voice at the table. 

I SUPPORT 10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing 
begun by Act 186, and I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual 
development of stable, service-supported housing for adults with developmental 
disabilities. 

Thank you, 
 

Sheldon Smith 

Underhill Center, VT 

05490 
 


